
 

 

      The Week Ahead  
Term 2 Week 2 

 

Dear All,  
 

It has been lovely to welcome the staff and children 
back to school for the start of Term 2.  
 
We certainly felt the seasons change this week and have 
enjoyed some frosty mornings at Christ Church!  
 
Please find attached our newsletter for Term 2 
(November) and an invitation for parents and carers to 
become part of our Christ Church community rainbow!  
 

Enjoy the weekend!  
 

Best Wishes,  From Miss Brotherton  

 

 

 

Tuesday 9th November  

 Postponed parent appointments taking place (parents affected have been contacted)  

Wednesday 10th November  

 Postponed parent appointments taking place (parents affected have been contacted)  

 FOCCS Meeting at 7:30pm (Virtual) See Class List for details 

Thursday 11th November   
 

 Today the children and staff will observe a two-minute silence at 11am.  

 Year 6 Come Dine with Me returns!  
 

Friday 12th November  

 Miss Brotherton and two pupils will lay a wreath on the Bradford on Avon War Memorial  

Notices:                                                     

Please note that unfortunately, due to Wiltshire Council COVID-19 restrictions, the Tea Time Concert and 
Y6/7 Tea Party previously scheduled for this week will be unable to take place. Class 6AH will be busy 
preparing for a special radio programme, instead of a class assembly, to share with parents later in the term.  


